Friday 23rd December 2022

Weekly Newsletter



Stars of the Week

Congratulations to last week's stars of the week:

Mrs Laughton's and Mrs Short's classes	Flossie W Layla I	
Mrs Downes', Mrs Barron's and Miss Spence's classes	Hamish B Quinn S Catie T	
Miss Henaghan's, Mrs Valentine's and Mr Rutherford's classes	Scarlett R Oona S Holly R	
Mrs Baxter and Mrs Greenwood's class and Mrs Shires' class	Christopher D Humaira C	
Mr Brown's class	Benjamin F	

Stars of the Term

Congratulations to the following children who were chosen as the stars of this term:

Reception and Key Stage 1

KLR – Mrs Laughton	Jude T	Eva J
MSR – Mrs Short	Leo C	Elissa A
LB1/2 – Mrs Barron	Dylan S-A	Amelie M
KS1/2 – Miss Spence	Anya B	Bethany D
BD1/2 – Mrs Downes	Evie R	Jacob S

Key Stage 2

AH3/4 – Miss Henaghan	Gabriella H Freya D
JR3/4 – Mr Rutherford	Ellie Jane S Alexis D
SV3/4 - Mrs Valentine	Emily M Sean J
LG/SB5 – Mrs Greenwood and Mrs Baxter	Ava-Jayne B Flynn S
SS5 – Mrs Shires	Bailey W Molly C
CC6 – Mrs Crowther	Harry C Emily W
RB6 – Mr Brown	Isla R Taylor W



















Castle Winners







Attendance

Well done to Miss Spence's class and Mrs Valentine's class who achieved the highest attendance last week.

Dash to Lapland

Santa has made it to Lapland!! Due to the snow and ice we extended the deadline on our Lapland Dash and **Team Shanklea** completed the requisite **1996 miles** at lunchtime on Thursday 22nd December. A huge thank you to everyone who has contributed to our total miles covered and who have sponsored children. We would be grateful if sponsorship money could be paid on the School Gateway as soon as possible. Thank you.



School Lunches

Please order and pay (where appropriate) on the School Grid.

W/c Monday, 09 January 2023				
Monday 09	Tuesday 10	Wednesday 11	Thursday 12	Friday 13
Fish Cakes Jacket (Choice) Sandwich (Choice) Pasta Garden Peas	Roast Chicken & Yorkshire Pudding Jacket (Choice) Sandwich (Choice) Creamed Potatoes Carrots Brownie	Spaghetti Bolognese Jacket (Choice) Sandwich (Choice) Pasta Sweetcorn Iced Sponge	Roast Beef & Gravy Jacket (Choice) Sandwich (Choice) Roast Potatoes Seasonal Vegetables Jelly	Pizza (choice) Jacket (Choice) Sandwich (Choice) Chips Baked Beans Homemade Biscuit















PE Days

Mrs Short's Reception Class (MSR)	Tuesday
Mrs Laughton's Reception Class (KLR)	Tuesday
Miss Spence's Year 1 and 2 Class (KS1/2	Monday (outdoor) and Wednesday
Mrs Downes' Year 1 and 2 Class (BD1/2	Monday (outdoor) and Wednesday
Mrs Barron's Year 1 and 2 Class (LB1/2	Tuesday (outdoor) and Thursday
Miss Henaghan's Year 3 and 4 class (AH3/4)	Monday and Thursday
Mr Rutherford's Year 3 and 4 class (JR3/4)	Tuesday and Thursday
Mrs Valentine's Year 3 and 4 class (AH3/4)	Wednesday and Thursday
Mrs Baxter's Year 5 class (SB5)	Monday and Wednesday (swimming)
Mrs Greenwood's Year 5 Class (LG5)	Monday and Wednesday (swimming)
Mrs Crowther's Year 6 Class (CC6)	Wednesday and Friday
Mr Brown's Year 6 Class (RB6)	Monday and Tuesday

Year 5 swimming and visits to Cramlington Library

Families of Year 5 children have been sent a letter with information about swimming lessons at Concordia Leisure Pool and library visits starting on Wednesday 11th January 2023.

The children will walk to Concordia so please ensure they wear weather appropriate clothing and suitable footwear. The children will return for the end of school. The swimming session will last half an hour and the cost is £2.50 per lesson, £25 in total. Payment and consent should be made via the School Gateway.

Children must remember to bring their library cards and books to change each week and will only take out one book at a time. The timings for each class are shown below:

Class	Swim times	Library times
LG5	1.15-1.45pm	2-2.30pm
SB5	2.15-2.45pm	1.30-2pm

















Fond Farewells

As detailed in last week's newsletter, this week we have said very fond farewells to Mrs McClurry, Mrs Shires and Mrs Bayliss. We are so grateful for their enormous contribution to our school and wish them every happiness in the future.









We look forward to welcoming Mrs Ritson as our new Head Teacher when school re-opens in January. We thank everyone for your support this term and hope you all have a wonderful holiday.

School re-opens on Tuesday 10th January 2023













